
 

  

  Weekly Newsletter -6th December 2024  
 

Key Messages 
 
What a lovely start to the festive month we have had! We launched the Christmas 
period with our Carols Around the Tree event supported by the wonderful St Austell 
Band and our very own choir. Thank you to them both and  
to everyone who came to be a part of the evening. 
 

We would also like to thank Richard Bate from Woodcut  
Who very kindly sponsored the event by donating the lights  

for the tree. It is wonderful to have the support of a local  
business. So please do go and see Woodcut for any of your timber needs! 
 
We were delighted to welcome Mr Alf Honey to turn on  
the lights for us. Mr Honey is an ex-pupil of Bugle school  
and was a school governor for 35 years -so he was the  
perfect community member to launch this event. Thank  
you Mr Honey for being such a longstanding supporter of 
the school! 
 
We have also invited the local group Derby and Joan in to  
hear our pupils sing their Nativity and Christmas songs. Some of our Year 6  
pupils helped to set up the hall and served biscuits and cake to our visitors making it 
a lovely opportunity for our pupils to meet and interact with members of the local 
community. It was a huge success and the feedback from the group about the 
children was fantastic. Well done to all the children for representing the schools well. 
 
I’d also like to thank the staff team who have made all of this possible, especially Mrs 
Rowe who has been busy organising for weeks. 
 
On Wednesday we had our Elf Day when staff and children dressed up in Elf clothes, 
Christmas hats, jumpers and plenty of tinsel. It was a lovely day and everyone looked 
fabulous. 
 
Next week brings our Christmas performances – we can’t wait to see the children 
share their hard work with the parents. Please remember that due to the size of the 
hall, we can only have 2 adults per pupil to watch. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Thorp and the whole Bugle Team 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

REMINDER!  
 

When arriving at school for pick up and drop off, please enter the school grounds via the 

pedestrian gate. The vehicles gates are open to allow the mini bus, taxis and blue badge 

holders in. It is not safe for pedestrians to walk down the driveway, especially with children. 

Many thanks for your support and understanding. 



  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

08/12 Christmas Carol Concert in the Crossroads Hall 6-7pm 
 

09/12 

to 

13/12  

Children’s 

 Christmas Shop  

(all item s 2.50 each) 

11/12 Christmas performance for  

Reception, Year 1 & 2 

In the village Hall  

At 10.30am 

11/12 Christmas performance for  

Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 

In the village Hall  

At 1.30pm 

16/12 

to 

20/12 

 

No after school clubs this week 

18/12  Christmas Lunch 

18/12 Christmas Disco 

Reception, Year 1 & 2 3.30pm to 4.15pm 

Year 3, 4, 5, & 6 4.30pm to 5.30pm 

20/12  Last Day (School finishes at 1.30pm) 


